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Here is the final Community Connection for 2011. In this week's issue, a holiday message

from Senator Robach, Xtreme Fitness opens in Greece, and some of the events over the next

two weeks. The next Community Connection will be published on on Friday, January 6th.

Senator Robach and his entire staff wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a

Happy New Year.


